
 

 
 

 
 

THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – TOSCA ROCKS 

 

 

 

 
MORPHETTVILLE – SATURDAY, 28 NOVEMBER 2020 

 
 
On Saturday 28 November 2020, in accordance with Rule AR105, Trainer Mr. G 
Searle notified Thoroughbred Racing SA Stewards that following the TOSCA 
ROCKS’ last race start at Balaklava on Thursday, 26 November 2020, the gelding, 
when being attended to on Friday morning, 29 November, was found to have 
swelling to its left eye and bleeding from its left nostril. 
 
 
 
 
J Petzer 
CHAIRMAN OF STEWARDS 
28 November 2020 

 


